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GRAFTON -  invites the public to join in on the 4th of The Loading Dock Bar and Grill
July Fireworks festivities that have been rescheduled for this Friday, July 24th at dusk.

http://www.graftonloadingdock.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


The original plan for the fireworks was cancelled due to the high waters flooding the 
City of Grafton. There have been many changes in the reschedule date, but the city 
finally locked in this Friday as the concrete date for the Independence Day celebration.

“The Loading Dock is the best spot in Grafton to watch the fireworks,” said Peter Allen 
owner and operator of The Loading Dock. “They are set off in the grassy area next to 
the Boatworks building so you couldn’t ask for a better view.”

Live entertainment will be provided by Scott & Karl, a dynamic duo very familiar with 
the Loading Dock. Scott and Karl are regular musicians at the Dock, entertaining the 
staff and patrons every other Friday night.

The Loading Dock is also hosting the popular Riverside Flea Market in the Boatworks 
warehouse building on Saturday and Sunday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Click here to visit The Loading Dock on Facebook.

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Loading-Dock-Bar-Grill/169982009068?fref=ts&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

